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Ms. Michele M. Yoshimura

Budget Director, County of Maui
200 South High Street
Wailuku, Maui, Hawaii 96793
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APPROVED FOR TRANSMITTALHonorable Michael P. Victorino

Mayor, County of Maui
200 South High Street
Wailuku, Hawaii 96793 2/2/^f
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For Transmittal to:

Honorable Alice L. Lee, Chair
and Members of the Maui County Council
200 South High Street
Wailuku, Hawaii 96793

Dear Chair Lee and Members:

DEPARTMENT OF HOUSING AND HUMANGRANT REVENUE
CONCERNS - HUMAN CONCERNS PROGRAM - A&B KOKUA GIVING

SUBJECT:

CONTRIBUTION

In accordance with Ordinance No. 5217, Bill 46 (2021) Draft 1 Fiscal Year 2022 Budget, we
are hereby transmitting to you a copy of the notice of grant award from Alexander & Baldwin for the
program listed above, for the period of July 1,2021 to June 30, 2022, in the amount of $20,000.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. Should you have any questions, please feel free
to contact me at Ext. 7805.

Sincere!

LORI TSUHAKO, LSW, ACSW
Director of Housing and Human Concerns

Attachment
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TO SUPPORT AND EMPOWER OUR COMMUNy’^UP'! I T UUIVIIVIUNIUMI lUI^I
POTENTIAL FOR PERSONAL WELL-BEING



ALEXANDER & BALDWIN
PARTNEOS BOB HAWAI'r

July 2. 2021

Ms. Ruth Griffith

Senior Services Division Administrator

Kaunoa Senior Services

Maui County Nutrition Program
401 Alakapa Place
Paia, Maui, Hawaii 96779

M^^riffith;
Dear

On behalf of Alexander & Baldwin, I am pleased to enclose a grant in the amount of
$20,000 to continue our support of the Kaunoa Senior Services Nutrition Program. In light of
the pandemic, this year's funds will continue to underwrite Kaunoa Senior Service's delivered

meals and "check-in" programs to replace congregate dining and socialization activities. We

look forward to recognizing our 45 years of partnership.

Recognition will be coordinated by Dana Gusman at (808] 525-6641
dgusman@abhi.com. At your convenience, please complete and submit the enclosed form
acknowledging acceptance of this donation from Alexander & Baldwin LLC Series T. If there i

to be any recognition, please attribute this grant to "Alexander & Baldwin."

We extend our appreciation to the Maui County Nutrition Program’s committed staff
and volunteers. Best wishes for your continued service to the community during these
unprecedented times.
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Sincerely,

Meredith J. Ching
Executive Vice President

External Affairs

MjC: kk
Enclosure: Check #00008727

Acknowledgement form

Carol Reimanncc:

82? Bishop Street Honolulu. Hawai'i 96813 p (808) 525-6611 ^(808) 525-6652 alexanderbaldwin.com


